
You and your colleagues are warmly invited to...

Carol Service
Wednesday 18th December 2013, 7.00pm

All Souls Church, London W1B 3DA
(less than 5 minutes from Oxford Circus)

The Healthcare
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CMF
C h r i s t i a n  M e d i c a l  F e l l o w s h i p

www.cmf.org.uk & www.cnm.org.uk 

Reverend Hugh Palmer
Rector, All Souls Church, Langham Place

and

Dr Peter Saunders
CEO, Christian Medical Fellowship

will lead a short service with traditional Christmas carols

Please stay afterwards for mulled wine and mince pies

No tickets necessary

All are welcome
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